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22 April 2020 

 

Michael Juttner 

Manager Renewables 

Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning 

Level 8, 8 Nicholson St, East Melbourne, VIC 3002 

 

Dear Michael, 

Diapur Wind Farm – PA1700251-A – Request to amend Planning Permit 

Please accept this as a request to amend the planning permit for the Diapur Wind Farm – 

PA1700251-A. The request is regarding the installation of a met mast on the land. The amendment is 
required as there will be a met mast on the land permanently. The definition of the use of the land has 
been amended to include “met mast” in the project description, the changes have been captured 
through track changes in the attached planning permit.  

Accompanying this request is: 

• Plans showing the location of the proposed met mast;  
• Elevations of the proposed met mast; and 
• Aviation Assessment 

Supporting information includes a plan showing the location of the existing met mast with a tracked 

change permit. 

There is an existing 40m met mast which has been on the land for 2.4 years. The attached plan shows 
the location of the existing met mast which is in between the two wind turbine generators. The existing 
met mast will be removed prior to the new met mast being erected. 

The proposed met mast is no taller than 100m and is located well away from Lawloit-Diapur Rd (in 
excess of 1km). The new met mast will sit behind the wind turbines which will be erected on the subject 
land during 2020. The mast will be difficult to discern in the context of the turbines. The new met mast 
will not result in any undue amenity impacts nor visual impact to surrounds. 

I trust that we have provided all the information required in a convenient form. Should you have any 
further queries please don’t hesitate to contact me on my mobile on 0408 587 095, or by email at 
fi.cotter@energyforms.com.au.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Fi Cotter 

Director – Energy Forms 

 

  

Level 8, 91 William St MELBOURNE, 3000 

Victoria, Australia 

 

Fi Cotter: 0408 587 095 
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